
 

 

Maintenance and Operations Levy 

Pro & Con Committee 

Action Required by April 30, 2022 

The District is going to be presenting a levy proposition to the voters in August 
2022 for approval of a renewal of its operating support during the next four years.   
King County prepares a Voter’s Pamphlet for that election, which will describe 
and discuss all matters on the August ballot. 

The District will prepare an explanatory statement that describes the proposed 
levy. The Voter’s Pamphlet also may include statements made by members of the 
public in favor of and opposed to the levy. 

To prepare the pro and con statements, the District’s Board of Directors shall 
appoint a pro committee and a con committee. 

If you are interested in being a member of either committee, please contact the 
District at 360-677-2623 no later than April 30, 2022.   


